
 

     The Town Board has authorized the renewal of The Current.  The 
goals are to increase elector involvement in Township affairs, inform 
electors on Town business and timely topics, and increase awareness of 
what Kinnickinnic Township has to offer residents.  
     Submissions will first appear in the Current News section (formerly 
Newsletter section) of the Town Website.  When sufficient content is 
reached in Current News a print copy of The Current containing those 
submissions will be made available at the Town hall. 

      
Guidelines for submissions to Current News: 

 Submissions to Current News may come from any Town of Kinnickinnic 
resident and should be turned in at the town hall during regular office 
hours. 

 Submissions may be sent to the Editor @ kinnisupervisor3@icloud.com  

 Submissions should be in a Word file if sent by e-mail or typed or 
handwritten if presented to the Town hall.   

 Submissions should be approximately 1000 words or less.  Pictures may be 
used and they should be in jpg format. 

 All submissions must be accompanied by the author’s name and contact 
information. 

 Questions about submissions may be directed to the Editor at 
kinnisupervisor3@icloud.com. 

 Current Editor and Town Board must approve all submissions. 

 Current Editor and or Town Board reserve the right to proof and make 
necessary corrections [grammatical errors, etc.] in all submissions. 

 All submissions must strive to be factual. 

 Partisan political submissions will not be accepted. 

 Op-Ed submissions will not be accepted. 

 Ideas for articles are welcomed. 
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